The LILL SIG Newsletter

LLL SIG Publications Chair
The next issue of the LLL SIG newsletter will be published in Fall 2011. We invite members to
send submissions such as teaching ideas for the My Share column, interviews, book reviews,
resources for adult learners, teacher or class profiles, or short research articles. Research articles
written in English should follow the American Psychological Association (APA) style. For
information on APA style, please check http:/owl.english.purdue.edu/owl/resource/560/01/

Language: Submissions may be in English or Japanese, or both.
Deadline for submissions: September 30, 2011

Submissions should be sent to Julia Harper at: harper.julia.k@gmail.com
We look forward to hearing from you!
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